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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role is 
only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 

www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/19/00298 - Cleveland Cottage, 
Cheltenham Road, Kinsham. Two 
storey rear extension. PC has no 
objections. 

W/19/00115 - St Ives, Chapel Lane, 
Westmancote. Reconstruction of 
front dormer, new porch to front 
elevation, first floor rear extension, 
internal alterations - as approved 
under planning permission ref. 
no.  17/00526 but not in accordance 
with condition no. 4 (to amend 
approved drawings). PC has no 
objections – subject to additional 
small window being linked to the fire 
alarm, and fitted with opaque glass, 
and only opened in fire 
emergencies.  

parishioners, and will continue to do so over the coming months. 

We have held 4 sessions at Bredon Village Hall and 1 in 
Bredon’s Norton Village Hall. Thank you again for all the 
volunteers who helped give up their time to hand out, and 
register, the Smartwater kits. 

The police are really pleased with the success of the project, and 
have agreed to give us some signs (see example), so we can 
start placing signage around the parish. We are planning to 
position the signs at the entrances to all the villages within our 
parish, hopefully deterring criminals from targeting our parish. 

Date of Next Meeting(s):  

Monthly Meeting 

Monday 8
th
 April 

takes place in Bredon  

Village Hall at 7:15pm 

Annual Parish Meeting 

Monday 29th April 

takes place in Bredon  

Village at 7pm 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

Dog mess courtesy 

Defibrillator Project updates 

Village Hall updates 

We have received a number of complaints from parishioners regarding dog 
mess. Please remember to pick up any mess your dog does, and not leave it 
for children to slip in. 

One area of concern is the walk to Kemerton lakes, from Queensmead, 
down past the greenhouses. This is private land, so we cannot install any 
dog bins, but there are bins located by Westmancote Bus Shelter and by the 
entrance to Queensmead. 

A number of improvements have been made to Bredon Village Hall:- 

 The hearing loop has been fixed. 

 A table trolley, to help move the tables around, have been delivered. 

 A new Village Hall sign and noticeboard have been ordered. 

The latest update on the Defibrillator project is:- 

 A new defibrillator has been installed at Bredons Norton Village Hall. 

 We have all the paint and signage ready, but waiting for nicer weather. 

 We are arranging for CPR and Defibrillator training - WATCH THIS 

SPACE FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Smartwater Project Update 

The Smartwater Project is progressing very well. We have distributed 
approximately 50% of the Smartwater kits, we have purchased to 

Traffic Group meeting 

The traffic group had a successful initial meeting with Councillor Hardman 
and Highways representatives from Worcestershire County Council, where 
we explained existing and future traffic issues in our Parish. 

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk



